
May 2, 2021

Hello everyone.

Our school has reported another COVID case today. That makes 3 cases this week.

The most recent case, of which we were notified on Sunday, May 2, has greatly

impacted our staffing. We no longer have enough teachers available to provide

in-person instruction to all of our students.

As a result, Jack Stuart School has just received approval from Alberta Education to

shift all students in Kindergarten to Grade 5 to remote learning for the next two

weeks - from Monday, May 3 to Friday, May 14.

Parents, please do not bring your children to Jack Stuart School on Monday morning.

Teachers will reach out to their students / families on Monday, with details about how

their classes will proceed for the next two weeks.

If teachers let students know there are materials / resources they need to pick up,

they will be available at their assigned outside entry door on Monday afternoon, based

on this schedule:

Family last name: A to L, 1:00 to 2:00 p.m.

Family last name: M to Z  2:00 to 3 p.m.

We believe this temporary shift will make it possible for quality instruction to

continue, and for students and staff to remain well.

Thank you, once again, for your continued support and understanding during this most

unusual year.

Zenovia Lazaruik, Principal Todd Sikorski, Assistant Principal
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